
 
 

  

0 2 / 12 / 2023 

Announcements 

We are happy you are here to worship 

with us today! 

 

Welcome Visitors! 

Please complete a “Get Connected” 

card and drop it in an offering plate. 

P us hP ay G i v i ng  
C l i ck  the  l i nk  on  our  w ebs i te  

w w w . fm cuc. org  o r  
 tex t  “ G IVE ”  to  833 - 9 2 1 - 6 9 8 0  

O r  tex t  “ G iv e”  to  833 - 9 2 1 - 6 9 8 0 

 
     D i nner  5 : 00 – 5: 50P M Ad ul ts  $5 C hi ldr en  $3  

C l as s es  6 : 00 –  6 :50P M  

2 / 1 5  –  B a k e d  p o t a t o  b a r ,  s a l a d  b a r ,  5  c u p  s a l a d ,  g a r l i c  
b r e a d ,  d e s s e r t ,  b e v e r a g e s  
2 / 2 2  –  R o t e l  c h i c k e n  s p a g h e t t i ,  g r e e n  p e a s ,  s a l a d ,  g a r l i c  
b r e a d ,  d e s s e r t ,  b e v e r a g e s  
 
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday Night Together (WNT)  

First Methodist Church   

4 2 0  E .  M a i n  S t r e e t  U n i o n  C i t y ,  T N  3 8 2 6 1  
P H O N E :  ( 7 3 1 ) 8 8 5 - 3 5 7 3   

w w w . f m c u c . o r g  
F o l l o w  u s  o n  F a c e b o o k  @ F i r s t  M e t h o d i s t  C h u r c h  U n i o n  C i t y ,  T N                                    

and Instagram @FMCUC 

 

 

F M C  B o o k  C l u b  

3/9/23  @  1 :30pm 

The book selected is A Gentleman in 
Moscow by Amor Towles.  Please 
join us.  

F i r s t  F r i e n d s  C h a p e l  w i t h  
P a s t o r  R o g e r  

2/16/23 @  9 :15am 

 

A s h  W e d n e s d a y  S e r v i c e  

2/22/23 @  6 :00pm 

J o i n  u s  f o r  o u r  s p e c i a l  A s h  
W e d n e s d a y  s e r v i c e  a f t e r  
o u r  W N T  m e a l .  T h i s  s e r v i c e  
i s  f o r  a l l  a g e s .   T h e r e  w i l l  
b e  n o  c l a s s e s  t h a t  n i g h t .  

 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

 

2/15/23 

2nd – 4th Grade Girls’ Bible Study  
3:45 – 5:00 

 

2/20/23 

F u n  S i z e  F a i t h  
P r e  K  –  2 n d  g r a d e  

3 : 3 0  –  4 : 1 5 p m  

New Address 
 

Baxter Wheatley 
491 HWY 17 
Room 310 

Little River, SC. 29566 

v 

Annual Charge Conference  
 

Our annual charge conference will 
be held on Sunday, February 19th 
after our morning worship service. 
We are celebrating where we are 
and where our church is going! We 
will enjoy a delicious lunch 
together, hear committee reports, 
and vote for new committee/ 
board members.  
Don’t fail to use your voice to elect 
the new class of leaders of our 
church!  
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DELETE THIS 

BOX 

BEFORE 

PRINTING 
Bulletin cover will be here. Delete this box before printing. 

Make sure that bulletins are inserted into your printer so that 

the cover appears here. If your printer does not accommodate 

double-sided printing, be sure to only print one page of this 

document at a time, then re-position the bulletins in your 

printer, and print the next page. 

 

Tip: Do a test print on a blank sheet of paper and fold it to 

make sure 

everything is designed and positioned correctly. Once the design 

is the way you 

want it, begin printing on your purchased bulletins. 


